
 

 

Classes resume at King’s Wednesday January 8th. Grand Opening of 

Darryl J. King Centre will begin at noon. 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – January 7, 2014 

London, On- A full schedule of classes will resume at King’s bright and early on Wednesday 

January 8th.  The Cardinal Carter Library will re-open at 8 a.m. and the King’s shuttle bus 

service that connects our campus with Western and Brescia will also return to regular service 

Wednesday morning.  

“The improved weather conditions make it safer for students and staff, properly dressed for cold 

conditions, to get to classes at King’s and Western,” says Dr. David Sylvester, Principal. 

The King’s community will gather for the Grand Opening of the Darryl J. King Student Life 

Centre on campus at noon on Wednesday January 8th.  This event was previously scheduled for 

Tuesday, but was postponed due to the weather.  Six years in the making, this three-story, 

$14.7 million dollar building will open for the first time to the King’s community as a new social 

and academic hub on campus. The ribbon cutting is at noon followed by festivities.  

 

 

For more information please contact:   

Jane Antoniak 

Manager, Communications & Media Relations 

King’s University College 

communications@kings.uwo.ca  

519-433-3491 x 4384 

Cell: 519-719-9633 

www.kings.uwo.ca 
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